
From: John Schmuck
To: Shoemaker, Mirabelle; michelle.koch@nebraska.gov
Subject: Introductions
Date: Thursday, December 12, 2013 3:53:31 PM

Mirabelle -  At the Marland site visit on the day before yesterday, I promised Michelle to make
introductions (exchange email addresses and phone #s) and then get out of your way.  
So:          Michelle Koch

Environmental Analyst Supervisor
Nebraska Game and Parks

2200 N. 33rd Street
PO Box 30370
Lincoln NE 68503-0370
402.471.5438
Email: michelle.koch@nebraska.gov

 
Michelle -    Thanks very much for taking the time to come out to the site.  I’ll be sending a few pages
from the NDEQ Class III application where Cameco has committed to perform Swift Fox surveys.
If you have any questions don’t hesitate to call.  Mirabelle’s phone number and email address are:
 
                Mirabelle Shoemaker
                301.415.6423
                mirabelle.shoemaker@nrc.gov
 
Thanks again.  .john
This email and any files transmitted with it are personal and confidential, and are
solely for the use of the individual or entity addressed. Therefore, if you are not the
intended recipient, please delete this email and any files transmitted with it (without
making any copies) and advise the author immediately.
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